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KATHRYN BEICH® 
CANDIES 

for FUND RAISING 
free samples and information upon request. 

THOMAS E. KELUHER JR. 328-1438 
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«och».ttr, N.Y. 14619 436-3814 

• for Kochester teachers on Nov*, 
12. It is an educationally oriy 
ented day when teachers learn 
by demonstrations of n e w 
teaching techniaues. 

Others on this year's execu­
tive committee with Sister El­
eanor Volpe of Blessed Sacra- . 
ment are: vice chairman, Sister 
Ronald Burns of St. Boniface; ' 
treasurer, Sister John Bosco 
Boss of St. Michael's; and sec­
retary, Sister Anna Louise 
Staub of S t Augustine. 

Sister Eleanor Volpe, SSJ, principal of Blessed Sacrament and chairman of 
the Catholic school administrators, asks a speaker to address the meeting. 
To the le f t o f h e r i s Sister John Bosco Boss, SSND, principal of St. Michael's 
and treasurer of the group. T o the; Tight J s Sister Ronald Burns, SSND, vice 
chairman) and principal of St. Boniface, and Sister Anna Louise Staub, SSJ, 
secretary and principal of St. Augustine. The group met in Sacred Heart hall. 

Principals Asked to Discuss 
to 

of educators at financial meet­
ings to Salvatore Musso, deputy 
superintendent of d i o c e s a n 
schools. 

She pointed out the import­
ance of principals being con­
sulted "when financial matters 
refer to educational matters. A 
discussion followed and a pro­
posal was written up concern­
ing such representation. 

Sister Sheila Luber of Sac­
red Heart, the association's rep­
resentative to the Diocesan Fed­
eration of catholic school Ad­
ministrators, introduced discus­
sion of the federation. 

The role of the federation 
was defined as advisory, not 
legislative. It is a vehicle for 
principals to arrive at a rapport 
with , the superintendent of 
schools, Father Daniel Brent, 
and to inform him of issues of 
concern. Only the superintend­
ent's .decisions are valid, 'Musso 
pointed out. 

At last month's federation 
meeting the parochial schools' 
relations with the museum, 
planetarium, and art gallary 

' were discussed, Sister Sheila re­
ported. It was suggested that 
the association have a museum 
representative, as the public 
schools have, so they too can 
share the advantage of attend­
ing planning-meetings of the 
museums and see at first hand 
what is available for their. 
classes. 

The last topic of discussion 
was the In-Service Day planned 

WANTED 
C.Y.O. Swim-a-Thon 

BY BARBARA-MOYNEHAN 

A proposal was made to 
waive all January and June di-
ocesan examinations by Sister 
Irene Gardner, assistant super­
intendent for instruction, at the 
monthly gathering of Catholic 
school principals Opt 12. 

At the meeting of the Roch­
ester Association of Catholic 
School - Administrators, Sister 
Irene asked the principals to 
discuss alternatives to the ex­
ams with their faculties. 

li'Teaehers will have to use 
creative ways to arrive at a re­
port card mark," she continued, 
"we don't want teachers teach­
ing for exams. Instead, spot 
tests, vvery simple, attitudinal 
tests aimed at various levels, in 
various areas, would be sent 
out periodically to check on 
how things are moving on." 

Testing was just one of the 
topics, to receive the attention 
of 25 principals gathered to ex­
change professional help, air 
problems a n d communicate 
with the diocesan Office of Ed­
ucation. There are 31 Roches­
ter Catholic school principals, 
from schools which have differ­
ent needs, but they are united 
by their belief in the role of 
the Catholic school in education 

Finance was a major item on 
the agenda. First, Mrs. Grace 
Conway, assistant superintend­
ent for personnel, reported that 
according to a recent letter 
from Internal Revenue Service, 
wages that were to be effective 
Sept. 1 can not be implemented. 
She also clarified that any new 
teachers Vho had been paid a 
new wage must revert back to 
last year's wage in the next 
pay check, and teachers must 
refund the difference. 

Sister Eleanor Volpe, chair­
man of the association, raised 
the question of representation 

CCD LECTURE 

Father Charles Curran, na­
tionally known moral theolog­
ian, will speak on "Conscience 
Today" at Corpus Chrfsti school 
hall, Saturday, Oct 23, at 8:15 
p.m. The event is sponsored by 
the parish CCD. 
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WHEN IT'S TIME 

FOR A 

THEN IT'S TIME 
TO SEE 
BERNARD J . 

HENSLER 
JEWELERS 

; 4 
Open lues, and Tburs?' 

Eves 'til 9 - ~i 
307 COMMERCE BLDG. 

Phone 454-6918 "*" 

Sunday, Oct. 31st 
50 Chestnut St. 

8 am. to Midnight 

Treat the swimmer by putting one of 
our swimmers into the pool from Si to 
$50 per ya rd length. 

Call 454-2030 

Proceeds to benefit C.Y.O. Swim 
Teams International Hall of Fame anil 
U.S. Olympic swimmers who will be 
competing in the 1912 Olympics in 
Germany. 

Horn* Httting inc. 
tri-m? m+m 
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